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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 9:40 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; J. Stuart; Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Delta section updates -- 9:40am update


As of 9:40 am, I have:


1. Accepted most changes and deleted most comments (that were present in V12) to start with a relatively clean


base document.


2. Transferred over all of Maria's edits and comments (in track changes). I noticed that some "old" comments


(NMFS as author) showed as from yesterday; when in doubt, I transferred over as a new comment.


3. Addressed all of Maria's comments that need to be addressed before peer review (but Jeff should check my


edits and revise as needed). No comments on HORB or Shasta water transfer sections; confirmed with Maria


that she was okay with those sections and had no comments there. The two pending comments (need to be


addressed, but not before peer review) are on p. 16 and p. 18.


4. Dropped in effects tables in designated section (after figures and tables sections). Formatting and updates to


all cross-refs still needed.


5. Dropped in effects tables in Critical Habitat section. Formatting and updates to all cross-refs still needed.


Closing out and handing off to Jeff to transfer over his incorporation of Rosalie's comments. Jeff, call me when


you finish transferring Rosalie-related edits and I'll work on the table numbering.


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814
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